PINEHAVEN

CHRISTIAN CHILDREN'S RANCH AND SCHOOL

P.O. BOX 940 - ST. IGNATIUS, MONTANA 59865-0940

JOHN ROBINE, Director DAN LARSSON, Assistant Director AARON HYMER, Assistant/GAP Director

March 18 th, 2024 6:30 A.M. John (406) 210-0634 Dan (406) 546-9015 Aaron (479) 402-2514 Office (406) 745-4545

E-mail: pinehavenoffice@gmail.com Website: www.pinehaven.net

Mission Viejo Christian Church 27192 Jeronimo Rd. Mission Viejo, CA 92692

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your gift of \$1,000.00 to the ministry of Pinehaven!

It is time for Spring calves! Every year the calving season begins to mark the coming of Spring. Many times, it is still cold and dreary but we know something better is just around the corner. It kind of sounds like our time on earth. Soon and very soon eternity awaits us. We rejoice in heavenly reminders as we look forward to more sun and warmer weather. New life is a wonderful thing!

We just began a Gap course at Pinehaven. After a few days of settling in, the Gap students began the Spring course with a week of blacksmithing. The ability to take a blank or scrap piece of steel and turn it into something beautiful or useful brings young minds alive. My grandfather and father always talked about changing from being consumers to being producers. Productive lives are our goal to strengthen souls for eternity. Thank you for being a part of this ministry!

My family and I have been on the road visiting churches across the country. I love to visit the different churches to meet so many great and interesting people of the faith. We have had great receptions and encouragement for the needs our ministry is addressing. I try to visit 40 churches a year to give information about Pinehaven or an update. If you would like me to fit your church, missions team, or a lunch gettogether into one of my trips, please text or call me at 406-546-9015.

The summer Gap course is almost full! This course begins in June and runs during the workgroup part of the summer. There are also a few openings for the Gap course that begins in September, and we are accepting applications. Please let potential Gap students know to get their applications in sooner rather than later. You can get applications from Aaron at pinehavengap@gmail.com.

Dan Jardson

It is 13 degrees at Pinehaven while I am writing this.

Dan Larsson